





FPUC Petition for Approval of Tariff Modification

a Petition representing an initial request to the Commission, which is the affected agency

located at 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399.

F

4. By this Petition, the Company seeks approval of certain tariff changes to reflect that, with the
implementation of its new billing system, the assignment of TTS pool managers will be an
automated process.

5. FPUC’s new billing system has the ability to automate the assignment of TTS pool managers.
Historically, as reflected in the current tariff, if a premises had previously Been assigned a
particular TTS pool manager, for instance Pool Manager A, then any customer that
subseqﬁently moved into that premises would automatically be assigned to TTS Pool Manager
A. If there was no prior pool manager assignment history for a premises, that location would
be manually assigned to either TTS pool manager A or B, which assignment depended solely
on whether it was then an even or odd day of the week. This scenario primarily arises in the
former CFG territory, which did not provide sales service.

6. With the Company’s new billing system, Pool Manager assignments can be done automatically
without manual intervention, regardless of any prior history. The new automated process will
automatically assign new customers to TTS Pool Managers based upon whether the customer
at that location signs up for service on an odd or an even day of the week. This will improve
the Company’s ability to bill customers efficiently and accurately. It will also further ensure
that initial Pool Manager assignments are made on a fair and unbiased basis.

7. Attached as Attachment A is the revised tariff sheet, in clean and tracked changes, reflecting

the addition of the proposed Pool Manager assignment language.
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